
Visit to St. John's Church - TUESDAY 26th June

Written by Graham Pavitt - Last Updated Tuesday, 12 June 2012 09:22

As part of their Faith badge we have arranged for the cubs to visit St. John’s
Church at Outwood Common. Due to availability of the church this visit will
be taking place on the evening of Tuesday 26th June rather than the regular
cubs day of Wednesday.

Letters will be sent out confirming the details nearer the time,
but please reserve the date in your diaries in the meantime.
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